

March 1, 2005

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom It May Concern:

Mr. Saharuddin, S.T. has asked that I prepare this letter of recommendation to support his application to continue his study to pursue a Masters Degree in Telecommunication Engineering or other related area.  I do so with great enthusiasm.

Mr. Saharuddin is my former student at the Department of Electrical Engineering, Hasanuddin University, Makassar, INDONESIA, where I myself have been with since 1983.  He was graduated in 1996 with the GPA of 2.97 out of 4.00. After his graduation, Mr. Saharuddin took a teaching position at a newly established Makassar State University and became one of the founding faculty members of the Department of Electronics there. Besides doing his routine jobs - teaching and research – he has also been very active to get involved in several workshops and seminars on curriculum development conducted in his university. This had shown how highly he valued education.
I see Mr. Saharuddin has shown a very high motivation to continue his study, so that I wholeheartedly recommend him for any opportunity to pursue a higher degree programs in his field. 

Should you wish any further information, please feel free to contact me, and I will be very pleased to respond to your inquiries.

With kindest regards,

Dr. Ir. H. Rhiza S. Sadjad, M.S.E.E. 












 



